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June 25, 2025

To: Parents, Teachers and Maintenance Personnel

Subject: AHERA (Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act/1986) Management
Plan Notification

This letter is to serve as formal notification that the lsrael Henry Beren High

School Division of the Ner lsrael Rabbinical College, in accordance with 40CFR Part
763 has completed and submitted to the Maryland Department of Environment a

comprehensive asbestos management plan.

Written notification, will be given in letter form or posted on our website to
parents, teachers and maintenance personnel on an annual basis detailing,
planned or in progress inspections, re-inspections, response actions or periodic
su rveilla nce.

I

Semi-annual surveillance, response actions and remediation (April, 20251were
performed and implemented as mandated.

The management plan is available for review in the school's central administrative
office. The plan may be reviewed during normal school hours. There will be a
reasonable charge if a copy of the plan is requested.

The above actions have been mandated since 1988forall high schools and are
not indicative of any particular hazard at our institution.

Designated Person for Asbestos Management

a-Cilities Manager

A Division of the Ner lsrael Rabbinical College


